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ROAD WORKS ADVISORY 
 

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 21
st

, 2016 
 

ISLAND HIGHWAY/CRAIGFLOWER ROAD  
AT ADMIRALS ROAD 

INTERSECTION 
 
 
Please be advised that the Town will be carrying out traffic signal work in the intersection 
of Island Highway/Craigflower Road at Admirals Road, from approximately 9:30AM to 
11:30PM on Wednesday, December 21st, 2016. The inside left turn lane on Admirals 
Road, south of Island Highway/Craigflower Road, will be temporarily closed. Traffic will 
still be able to turn left onto Island Highway westbound using the outside left turn lane on 
Admirals Road with the assistance of Traffic Control Persons. As well, some work will 
take place in the westbound through lane on Island Highway to the immediate west of 
Admirals Road. 
 
Emergency vehicles will be treated with utmost priority and will have immediate access 
as required. Traffic Control Persons will be situated in the work zone to assist 
pedestrians and cyclists. 
 
We ask that you lower your speed and use caution when travelling past the work zone. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


